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Ny redningsbare

New rescue stretcher

Early in the 1990’s, The Norwegian Caving Rescue Organization bought a stretcher from New Zealand, which has been
regularly and successfully used. But after some mending which made it more bulky, NGRT wanted to buy another React
stretcher from England, because they have one already, and are well satisfied with the model. The chosen stretcher
was delivered by Jopling Access And Rescue Equipment, and can be viewed on the back side of this issue of NGB.



